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Notice of Westminster School District Board Member Vacancy

The Westminster School Board has an immediate vacancy, term ending March 2026.

Interested candidates can send their letter of interest to the Superintendent’s office by
email or postal mail.

Superintendent — Andrew Haas
andrew.haas@wnesu.com

Westminster Board Chair — Cheryl Charles
cheryl.charles@wnesu.com

Executive Administrative Assistant — Nicole Barnett
hicole.barnett@wnesu.com
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